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10/17/2017 
 
 
Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat 
Common Council Members 
 
 
Ladies and Gentleman: 
 
The Aviation Board, at their last regular meeting, approved by unanimous vote the 
Resolution authorizing Leibowitz Airport Management Consultants to prepare a 
rental car RFP and corresponding operating agreement. 
 
Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the Common Council approve the same. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
 
Clinton Torp 
Airport Director 
 
  


